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RE: FEEDBACK REGARDING COMPLIANCE ISSUES 

 
Department of Forestry, Fisheries and the Environment: Fisheries Management 
Private Bag X2, Vlaeberg, 8018. Tel. No: (021) 402 3107. Fax. No: (021) 419 6942 
 
 

Enquiries: Q. Mketsu 
Tel: (+27 21) 402 3048 
Fax: (+27 21) 402 3618 
E-mail: QMketsu@environment.gov.za 
 
 

Ms Kim Jung-Re  
ACTING CHAIRPERSON  
INDIAN OCEAN TUNA COMMISSION (IOTC) SECRETARIAT 
2nd Floor, Le Chantier Mall  
PO Box 1011 
Victoria Mahé 
SEYCHELLES 
 

Dear Ms Kim Jung-Re 

 

RE: FEEDBACK REGARDING COMPLIANCE ISSUES 

 

Your letter dated 4 December 2020 (IOTC2020-188), hereby refers. 

 

1. South Africa has not provided all the mandatory information for the list of 

active vessels in 2019, as required by Resolution 10/08. 

Information was provided to the Secretariat on 11 March 2020. Acknowledge of 

receipt was received from the Secretariat on 12 March 2020 (IOTC REF: ZAF-

20027). 

 

2. South Africa has not provided all inspection report, as required by Resolution 

16/11. 

The inspection report was submitted on 31 August 2020.  

 

3. South Africa has not provided information on IMO number for three vessels, 

as required by Resolution 19/04. 
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2 
RE: FEEDBACK REGARDING COMPLIANCE ISSUES 

South Africa revised its list of all its authorised vessels, noting that some of the 

vessels were no longer operating, IMO numbers was provided for all vessels, except 

those that are exempted from the IMO scheme. The Secretariat acknowledged 

receipt and accordingly processed the request (IOTC REF: ZAF-00038). 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

_________________ 

DEPUTY DIRECTOR-GENERAL: FISHERIES MANAGEMENT  
Letter signed by: Mr. Saasa Pheeha 
Designation: South Africa’s Commissioner to the IOTC 
Date: 07 April 2021 


